Congratulations to the Tomigaoka Catholic Club
on reaching 30years of age

n | S.J.Nugent S.M.

When it first began we Marist Fathers jokingly called the T.C.C. "Tony’s
Country Club”.

But we have always admired how you worked with Father Glynn in
various activities of the Tomigaoka church and community. While doing
great work for the Kindergarten and church with such things as “Papa
curry’etc | always was pleased to see you enjoyed yourselves and gave to all
an example of a united group.

In recent years while your numbers may have diminished | congratulate
you on your work for the people of Nara city by such activities as planting
trees etc to beautify the city !

I hope and pray you will continue your good work.

Once again my heartful thanks and conglatulations.

TCC !



